
 

 

   
 

 

Dear Parents and carers, 

 

Welcome back to the beginning of what 

we hope will be a ‘sunny’ new term. 

 

 
Sponsored Colours Day! 

We would like to thank everyone for 

taking part in our sponsored colours day 

at the end of last term.  Please 

remember to return your sponsor forms 

and money back to us as soon as possible 

as we are planning to use all monies 

raised to further improve our outdoor 

area with a willow den and some large 

construction toys. 

 

With new equipment in mind, could we 

also remind you to keep donating your 

Sainsbury’s Active Kids vouchers to us 

as well.  
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We are currently re-vamping the 

preschool website and are hoping to be 

up and running within the next couple of 

weeks. The new site will be more ‘parent 

friendly’ with the intention of posting 

regularly updates and information. We 

will keep you up to date with its 

development. 

 

Dates for your diary 

Committee Meeting        25 April @ 8pm 

Preschool closed – Bank holiday    6 May 

Stay & Play week                 20 – 23 May 

Sports Day / Afternoon Tea        5 June  

Parents Consultation Meeting     19 June 

Preschool Summer Outing           10 July  

 

Half Term week                  27 – 30 May 

Summer Term (second Half) Commences 

Monday 3 June 

 

Please continue to check the notice 

board for further/additional 

information. 

 

Although we are hoping for better 

weather over the coming weeks, please 

continue to clearly label all coats, hats, 

scarves, gloves, wellies etc….  

 

 



 

 

 

As always, donations for the snack table 

are very much appreciated.  This can be 

a monetary donation to our snack jar 

which is always on the registration table 

when you arrive in the morning or by 

bringing in items such as fruit, 

crackers, raisins etc…  

 

 

Parents/carers are always welcome to 

visit for a session.  If it’s helpful for 

you to ‘book a date’ we do put a parents 

rota up on the door - please add your 

name when you are able to spare a 

morning (or Wednesday afternoon).  As 

well as helping us, it is a lovely 

opportunity to become involved in your 

child’s learning.  Also on the door there 

is a list of dates asking parents to help 

us by taking the towels home at the end 

of the Thursday morning session to 

wash and then return on the following 

Monday.  Again, we are very grateful 

for this help. 

  

If you would like to buy your child one 

of our wonderful, bright yellow t-shirts,  

the cost is £4.50 each or two for 

£8.00, just ask one of the staff or a 

committee member. 

 
 

 


